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Our Y3s really impressed themselves 
yesterday, when they achieved amazing 
things during their violin lesson with Mr 
Smith. 
Mr Smith said, “I’m astonished at how 
much progress the children have made 
already!”
We’re already looking forward to the 
concert later in the year. Well done Y3s!

Who Wants Pumpkin Soup?
Our tasty pumpkins were ready for 
harvesting this week so Mrs Royles
and the children used them to make 
delicious homemade pumpkin soup. 
This hands-on activity promoted 
healthy eating, teamwork, 
independence and food education-
not to mention lots of fun for the 
children!

Would you like to run a Christmas Fair 
stall?
I realise it’s early, but we are already 
beginning to organise our Christmas 
Fair, which is on Tuesday 16th December 
at 4:30pm-6pm. If you have something to 
sell and would like to run your own stall, 
please get in touch. The more the 
merrier! The Oughtibridge brass band 
will also be paying us a special visit.  


